
PTA meeting 29/01/2025 

Attendees: 

Carly Taylor 

Caroline Tetchner 

Andy Fenney 

Emma Burrow 

Sarah Sanderson 

Alice Pell 

Chimene House 

 

No outstanding actions from the last meeting. 

 

Coffee morning 8th Feb 2025. 

8 helpers confirmed, still require another 2-4 

Chimene has lots of bric-a-brac 

Raffle £1 per strip. 

£1 for 8 bottle tops on tombola.   

Card Machine to be taken and used.  To be a shared resource for the bric-a-brac, cakes and 
clothes.  

All helpers to arrive at 9am to help set up.   

Shuffle Board available and some prizes left over from Christmas event.   

All left over Bric-a-Brac to be removed as well as all rubbish. 

 

Family Dance Evening 15th March 2025 

Sarah Sanderson meeting with the WI 30/01/2025. 

Rock and Roll theme supper dance.  Chimene going to enquire with the WI as to whether or not 
they will make the pie and peas supper.  It would need to be a ticketed event.  The price of the 
tickets depends on the pricing of the hall and the catering and bar and dance lesson.  Request 
to hold off publishing the event until things have been priced up.  Discussed sitting down for the 
food at tables and in one sitting so that food can be cleared away.  Doors to open at 7pm until 
10pm.  Some bunting decoration would be nice for the hall, Emma to find details of who from 
Parish council has bunting.   

An aim for next Friday for costings to be obtained and the poster going out.   



 

Future fundraising event ideas 

Mothers day secret shop, upto £5 gifts.  Chimene offered to support this.  Bric-a-brac left over 
from coffee morning and requests for parents to donate items for this.   

Sarah would like to host a Easter Bingo – this would be a family event on Monday 7th April 4pm -
5pm at school.  Everyone provided a bingo dabber and the prizes are easter eggs which are 
donated from parents.  Tickets £2.50 per card to enter.   

Money is being raised for school playground equipment and for a school minibus.   

Currently there is £1600 in the pot.   

 

Actions 

Children and Mrs Tetchner to make a thank you card  

Vicky has actions for the event detailed on her own breakdown list 

Sarah Sanderson FB post requesting bric a brac donations to be dropped at GH 9am Saturday 
morning. 

Parents to donate Tombola prizes prior to the event to school office.   

Carly Request the caretaker to put out 5-6 extra tables on the stage area. 

Parents cakes to be dropped off  the day before the event at school. 

Alice to ask Nether Kellet for their giant connect 4. 

Carly to ask Catherine Bargh to make a poster for the rock n roll supper dance 

Chimene to speak with Sharon kind regarding a price for the dance lesson.   

 

Next meeting is Friday 4th April 9.30am following worship to organise the June events including 
fathers day and arts trail café.   

 

 


